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PRESENTATION – MISS HILDA BROWNE 

A very pleasant event happened on Tuesday, January 30th, in the Board Room at Slough, 

when the co-founder and former Chairman, Mr. Clarence Suter, presented to Miss Hilda 

Browne on behalf of the present Chairman Mr. Frank Suter, at present on holiday in South 

Africa, a gift to mark her 25 years loyal and devoted service to the Company. 

Instead of the usual gold watch, Hilda chose a Philips Slide Projector, and one hopes that 

she will have many happy hours showing her friends those slides of past holidays and 

other memorable occasions. 

Hilda Browne joined Suters at the Uxbridge branch in 1940, but left in 1942 to take up 

nursing as her part of the war effort. She returned to Suters in 1948 working in the 

General Office. When Mr. Murray retired as Office Manager in the early sixties, she was 

promoted to that position and held it until she was transferred to Slough to take on that 

very important job of Accounts Manager in 1965. 

After the presentation the Managing Director, Mr David Suter, and the writer witnessed 

this happy ceremony, joined her at lunch in the Restaurant where they all talked about 

the various activities of the Company over the previous years. 

 

                                                                                    J.D. Suter, 

                                                                                  Director. 
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